
St Teresa’s R.C. Primary School Newsletter  

Monday 5th March  

Welcome back everyone!  I don’t think we will forget last week’s weather any time 

soon.  Due to the road conditions, council and police advice, and the bitterly cold 

wind we believe it was the safest thing to do to close for the three days.  We did 

have The Young Uns, an internationally renowned Folk Group booked as part of 

World Book Day.  We are hoping we can get a future date from them.  

 

Parents evenings will go ahead as planned today, Monday 5th March and Thursday 8th 

March.  

 

World Book Day will now take place on Wednesday 7th March.  The theme for 

Nursery, yR, y1 and y2 -  a favourite book character  

Y3/4 – anything Egyptian    y5/6 – Characters from folk tales and fables Your child 

will be given a £1.00 book voucher which can be spent at our Book Fair which is 

taking place between Monday 12th March and Thursday 15th March.   

 

 

The y5/6 cake sale was a casualty of the weather.  The pupils are welcome to 

contribute to the y3/4 cake sale this Wednesday, but that is entirely optional.  All 

proceeds go to CAFOD. 

    Wednesday  7th March         y3/4 pupils  

    Wednesday 14th March        y1/2  pupils  

    Wednesday 21st March        Nursery and yR pupils  

 

 

Phonics Workshops for parents with children in Reception will take place on 

Thursday 15th March at either 9.00 a.m. or 6.00 p.m.   

 

 

Collective Worship will be led by Miss Wallace’s class on Friday 16th March at 10.00 

a.m. and Friday 23rd March at 10.00 a.m. by Mrs Leonard’s/Mrs Rowell’s class. 

 

 

Y5 are taking part in a Lenten retreat on Tuesday 13th March.  Art work and music 

will be presented at Mass on Sunday 18th March, at 10.30 a.m. in St Patrick’s.   
 

Good luck to our y6 football team who are representing Hartlepool at the Tees 

Valley County Finals on Wednesday this week at MFC training ground, Hurworth.  

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 


